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27 APPOINTMENT TO HILBRE ISLAND NATURE RESERVE MANAGEMENT 
COMMITTEE 

Vicky Shaw, Head of Legal Services, introduced this report which was to 
enable the Committee to review the continuing need for the Hilbre Island 
Nature Reserve Management Committee and if necessary to appoint 
Members, and possibly named deputies, to serve on it in 2021/2022. 

Members discussed the membership of the Committee and whether political 
proportionality should be considered.

Due to the lack of consensus, Councillor Liz Grey proposed taking the matter 
to Policy and Resources Committee. This was seconded by Councillor Chris 
Cooke.

Resolved:
That Policy and Resources Committee be recommended to:
authorise the Monitoring Officer as proper officer to carry out the wishes 
of the Group Leaders in relation to the matter of Councillor membership 
of the Hilbre Island Nature Reserve Management Committee. 


